
 
Town of Colebrook 

Inland Wetlands Agency 
 

Notice of Continuance 
 

337 Colebrook River Rd. 
Smith/Hodgkinson 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Show Cause 

Hearing opened on May 17th 
has been continued to 

June 19, 2018 at 7:00 pm 
Town Hall, 562 Colebrook Rd.  

 
Michael Halloran 

IWO 
 


